Pfeiffer, Nadine

From: Jim Swann <Jim.Swann@fmc-na.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 2:48 PM
To: Frisone, Martha

Subject: Changes to the rules

Martha, a quick question about the rule changes. What are your thoughts about the rule at 2202(b)
(8)? I can't remember why this rule was added, but it seems like it was added for a reason. I believe
this goes back to when Lee Hoffman was Chief, so it has been a while. I'm certainly ok with this going
away, but I believe there might have been some hospitals, or a hospital behind the rule.

Just food for thought. And again, I don't think BMA will have any objections.

Jim Swann

Director of Operations, Certificate of Need
3717 National Drive, Suite 206

Raleigh, NC 27612

Tel: 919-896-7230
Fax: 919-896-7233
Cell: 919-397-5699



